
Secondary school appeals – moving up to secondary 2023 

This appeals process is for people applying for their child to move 
up to secondary school in September 2023. 

After allocation day (1 March 2023), you'll be able to appeal for any schools you 
have applied to but have been refused a place at. We'll provide details of how to do 
this closer to the time. 

  

 Appeals deadline – submit your appeal by 4pm on 29 March 2023. 

 Appeals will be heard between 2 May – 15 June 2023 (excluding 29 May – 2 June). 

 Appellants (the person who made the appeal) will be sent notification of their appeal 
hearing at least 14 calendar days in advance of the hearing (unless you've been 
requested to agree shorter timescales). 

 Appellants will be sent a copy of the school's case 7 working days in advance of the 
hearing. 

 
Appeals lodged after the deadline will be heard within 40 school days of the appeal 
deadline or 30 school days of being lodged – which ever is the later date. 

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/school-admissions/secondary-

and-upper-schools/secondary-school-appeals.aspx#  

 

Admission appeals – what you need to know 

Appeal panels decide whether to accept or reject your appeal, 
based on the evidence presented to them before and during the 
hearing. 

Admissions appeals are heard virtually using MS Teams. If this causes a problem, 
email school.appeals@hertfordshire.gov.uk as soon as you have lodged your 
appeal. 

The panel's decision is final. If they accept your appeal, the school must offer your 
child a place. If it rejects your appeal, you can't appeal again. The decision can't be 
reversed. If you have concerns about the legality of the process for any reason, 
email school.appeals@hertfordshire.gov.uk, marked for the attention of the manager. 

 

Further information of the appeals procedure can be found here. 

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/school-
admissions/school-appeals/appeal-panels.aspx#  
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